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With inflation and the cost of living so high, this bill would make it worse by imposing 

a cell phone tax. The state has been flush with cash. Budgets are about priorities. If 

the majority party prioritized Oregon's budget better, we wouldn't have to increase 

taxes on hard-working Oregonians. Please vote NO on HB 2757. 
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